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Reference:   FOI.5845.21 

Subject:    Insourcing providers 

Date of Request: 19 April 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
1. How much has been spent on which insourcing provider in the last 3 years. In the most recent 

FY in the 12 months ending March 2021 split by month. 
 
2. Which specialty this has been spent on and which framework this has been via (named) or if 

this has been as a NHS subcontract / otherwise.  
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has recently received a similar Freedom of Information 
request, FOI/5844/21, which is currently being processed and will be published on our disclosure 
log. 

 
This information is therefore exempt under Section 22 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FoIA), which states that information is exempt if it is intended that the information held by the 
public authority will be published at a future date. 
 
The UHB’s disclosure log can be accessed via the attached link overleaf: 
 
https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/ 
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